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No. Recommendation Link 
Officer 

Anticipated 
Completion 

Date/ 
Completion 

Date 

Evidence of Progress 
Presented to Committee on  

June 2018 

Assessment of 
progress  
June 18 

Categories 1-4 

Evidence of Progress 
Presented to Committee 

on  
March 2019 

Assessment of 
progress  

March 2019 
Categories 1-4 

 b) emerging good 
practice examples of 
VCSE sector provision 
be reported to the 
Committee as part of the 
six-monthly monitoring 
process 

 

tba October 
2016 

Report received from The 
Institute of Local Government 
(ILG). Report recommended the 
Five Lamps pilot needs to run 
for a longer time period in order 
for the objectives to be delivered 
and robustly evaluated.  
 
Five Lamps pilot therefore 
extended by 2 years in order to 
create sufficient time for the 
service to be delivered and the 
objectives of the pilot tested. 
 
Five Lamps also awarded a 
separate contract to deliver the 
Discharge to Assess Services 
for a period of 1 year funded by 
BCF. Service provides rapid 
homecare for residents 
discharged from hospital or 
Rosedale for a maximum of 14 
days during which time a Care 
Act Assessment can be carried 
out. 

2 – On Track 
 

Five Lamps continue to 
deliver Care at Home 
services to approx. 67 
service users. 
 
Five Lamps have 
commenced a pilot lunch 
club open to their service 
users who would otherwise 
receive lunch in their own 
homes. The objective of the 
pilot is to test whether a 
lunch club reduces isolation 
and loneliness and can be 
operated sustainably within 
the current fee structure. 
 
Five Lamps continue to 
provide the Discharge to 
Assess Service and have 
received 164 referrals 
between beginning of April 
2018 and end of January 
2019. 

1 - Achieved 

1 – Fully Achieved ;  2 – On Track ; 3 – Slipped ; 4 – Not Achieved 


